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Groundbreaking Ceremony for New Gordon A. Finch
Molasses Pier Facility, St. Croix, Set For March 17,
Postponed
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The Port Authority said, "[We] regret to inform you that the groundbreaking ceremony to
commemorate the construction of the new Gordon A. Finch Molasses Pier at Krause Lagoon, St.
Croix scheduled for Tuesday, March 17th is postponed as a safety precaution due to the
coronavirus pandemic.

"On behalf of the Virgin Islands Port Authority team, | thank everyone who previously indicated
that they would attend and participate in the program. [We] will advise you when the ceremony is
rescheduled.”
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